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The War Office,

A.M.D.5,

London, 8.W.1l.
2b Ootober, 1944.

Dear 8ir,

Reference jyour letter of l1l9th
Gctober, l944.

Your article on "The Therapeuth
Use of Vitamin C" is beling published
in the Journal of the R.A.M.C. for
HNovember, 1944.

Owing to printing diffioulties
and the uncertsinties of poatal arrange-
ments, 1t 18 nét possible to send
proofa of ths paper to you, Your
article will, howexer, be carefully
read.

Yours Talthfully,
il

Lieut.~Colonel,
Asat. Editor.

Captein W.R.3. Atkins, F.E.5., BA.M.O.,

Watmorological Office,

MAMr Minlstry, :{_g -
Stonehouse, Gloucestershire. q






